
City of Lowell Park & Recreation Committee  

FUNDRAISER 
Paul Fisher Park needs a playground update. For safety, in 2022, the swing set for the older kids had to be 
removed. Funds that were going to be used for new equipment were instead needed to repair the 
vandalism to the park bathrooms. The children of Lowell deserve a safe place to play in the afternoons 
and weekends and days that the schools are closed. 

Kids don’t remember their best day of television! 

In the last few years, almost 2 dozen trees have been planted at Paul Fisher Park, with generous 
donations through the Shade Tree Program. These trees will eventually provide the children and families 
of Lowell with shade so they can enjoy all aspects of Paul Fisher Park.  

The Playground is where children cultivate their strengths and discover their passions. 

On Behalf of the City of Lowell Parks and Recreation Committee, we are seeking donations from the 
community, from our neighbors and local businesses, to meet our goal of $8,000.00 to replace aging and 
damaged playground equipment. 

Play is our brains favorite way of Learning. 

Our community needs you. The kids need you! Can we count on you to help? 

 

Paul Fisher Park Playground Update: Donation Form 

I want to help: Name  ________________________________________ 

         Phone Number __________________________________  

       Amount _______________________________________      

                Cash               Check              Credit Card 

 

Make Checks payable to City of Lowell. All donations are tax deductible. 
Reference – Playground Fund  

 

Play gives children the chance to practice what they are learning. 


